

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

## Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Patricia Vanderhoof <yodicot@gmail.com>

Reply-To: Patricia Vanderhoof <yodicot@gmail.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 30, 2011

Jason King NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin. The state of Utah already has suffered alot of devastation of the small farming community and I would hate to see more family farms get destroyed due to mismanagement and greed that people who are not directly involved view with the dollar bill clouding their judgement. The people of Nevada can't afford the bill that will be trust upon them by way of tax increases They too are just trying to remain above the recession and this will cause more stress and unnecessary hardship to everyone who is involved on the bottom of the scale. Please consider who this will benefit and what long term affect it will have on lives that depend on the ground water -weather be human or wildlife (plant or animal).

I urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Patricia Vanderhoof 476 E 1100 N Ogden, UT 84404-3291 DCNR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 01 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE

Wed, Nov 30, 2011 at 3:09 PM